
Page I o f  2 

From: Imes Cutts 
Sent: 28 April 2013 12 16 
To: Planning, Fulbrook, Julian (Councillor); °lad, Awale (Councillor), Vincent, Sue (Coun lor 
Subject: Application Comment - Centre Point redevelopment proposal 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

28 April 2013 

Development Control Planning Services 
LB Camden 
(by email) 

Dear Sir or Madam 

P r o p o s e d  d e v e l o p m e n t  at:  Cen t re  P o i n t  ( i n c l u d i n g  Cen t re  P o i n t  Tower ,  Centre 
Po in t  L i n k  and  Cen t re  Po in t  House) ,  101 a n d  103 N e w  O x f o r d  St reet  a n d  5 2 4  St 
G i l es  H igh  Street,  L o n d o n  W C 1 A  10D 

1. t a m  generally in favour of Centre Point Tower  being converted for residential use. 

2. (a) t u n e  a a  reason why some of  the flats in that block cannot be used for affordable 
housing. I disagree with social segregation on any grounds, including income. 
2. (b) I have been told informally that this segregation might be on 'security' grounds, 
This is deeply offensive to affordable housing tenants or leaseholders. It is also 
offensive to owners like me w h o  do not agree with this stance. 
2.(c) There is no ev idence that 'pepper potting' of  tenures reduces property equity 
values, and even were this the case, I do not support maximising equity at any  social 
cost. 

3. A lmacantar  already own 10 flats in Centre Point House, l a m  in favour of  these 10 
flats being converted to affordable housing. This is my s t r o n g  p re fe rence  for  meeting 
the affordable housing requirement for this development, 

4. t a m  against the substantial internal alterations in Centre Point House and the 
change of use at first and second f loor levels f rom office use (Class B1) to flexible 
retail/restaurant/bar (Class A l /A3 /A4) .  This will involve unwarranted significant 
disruption to residents as well as unjustified change to a listed building. I find these 
proposed changes unjustified because there are already 25 restaurants and pubs 
within 150 yards o f  my front door. There has been a long-standing empty unit at the 
new Renzo Piano development since t opened, which surely tells of  lack of  demand for 
(over-priced?) retail/restaurant space. 

I feel that some affordable housing could be put in Centre Point House on first 
and second floors. This would mean less disruption for  residents, 

5.1 am opposed to the redevelopment o f  the Intrepid Fox into affordable housing. This 
will block natural light coming into our  communal  areas. If this development goes 
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ahead. II should nol be higher than the ethane building. There is the issue that vulnerable 
or less conlIdent residents MN feel unsafe it there is no natural light In the healthy room. I 
have heard from kende neighbours that they already feel inmost when a male enters the 
laundry room. and Notable the whclOvi is likely to heighten this sense of lack of safety. 

6.1 refer YOU 10 my previous tenor of 19 A O  2013 (defiveted by hand) for my Other 
thoughtS on Mitt development proposal 

Thank you. 

Tours latIteully. 

Lad Cello 
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